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The Stock Scheme is a very successful and historical fundraiser for Korakonui School, running for the
past 30 years. Funds raised enable us to offer many different opportunities, services and facilities for
our students.
We would like to continue the traditional weaned beef calf donation programme in 2023 and extend
the range of options available. The aim is to provide our school community with flexibility in
donation options.
Below is an outline of donation options, indicating how your family could be included in our
schools fundraising venture. Please email your completed form to the office. We thank you in advance.

Name: Ph:

Address:

Email: NAIT NO:

Donation
Type

Details Number of

animals

✅to idicate

your preference

Weaned
calf

Fully weaned beef calf donated.

Cull
Cow

Timeframe flexible. Notification given to meat processor
on booking animal. Please contact the school for more
information.

Petfood
Cow

As needed. Please contact the school for more
information.

Fattened
Lamb(s)

Timeframe flexible. Notification given to meat processor
on booking animal.

Donation
of Grazing

Farmers graze a weaned animal/s through to processing
weight.

There are other potential donation options which can be discussed individually. Please contact
Lance Gower 021 445853 or Jude Stacey 021 2065430 to discuss alternatives.

We really appreciate your consideration of our school Stock Scheme and hope that we can continue,
and grow this valued initiative.

Kind regards,
Korakonui School Stock Scheme Team

734 Wharepuhunga Road Office: 07 872 2762 office@korakonui.school.nz
RD 3, Te Awamutu Principal: 07 872 2769 principal@korakonui.school.nz


